
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you regarding your child, who is currently studying GCSE Astronomy.  
 
I want to start by acknowledging the effort that your child has put into their studies. It is evident that they have a 
genuine interest in the subject. However, following two assessments of their progress, it has come to my attention 
that your child is currently working below their target grade.  
 
In an effort to provide additional support and resources, we have organised an intervention session for GCSE 
Astronomy. This session is designed to address specific areas where your child may be facing challenges and to offer 
guidance on how to overcome these obstacles. 
 
The intervention session will take place on Monday the 6th of November, 3:00-3:30pm in C19.  The session will be on 
each week until Christmas.  This is a compulsory session for your child to address any gaps in their learning and to be 
taught in a smaller setting, focusing on the areas they need to improve on to reach their target grade.    
 
Our goal is to ensure that every student reaches their full potential and succeeds, here at Kingsmead. We believe 
that with the right support and dedication, your child can overcome the current obstacles and make significant 
progress in Astronomy. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding the intervention session, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
d.horton@kingsmeadschool.net. We appreciate your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Dr D Horton  
GCSE Astronomy Lead Teacher  


